
I understand you're considering adding a business tax to those that received PPP/forgiveness in excess of $100,000.
Words cant express my severe disappointment that this is even on the table. To tax the businesses that used the money to keep 
Oregon workers alive and later were qualified for forgiveness (effectively making the employer a pass-through of federal dollars....) 
is completely wrong.  They gained nothing from those funds. Taxing them would be a travesty.

Thank you for considering my opinion.
Rob Gage


